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North American Numbering Plan
Planning Letter

Number:  PL-NANP-080
Date: August 13, 1997

From: J. N. Deak - NANP Administration
732-699-6612, jdeak @ notes.cc.bellcore.com

Subject: Changes in Test Numbers and Effective Dates for California NPA Splits

We have been advised by the California/Nevada Code Administrator that changes have been made in the test
numbers and test number effective dates for the 510/925, 714/949, 213/323, and 408/831 Numbering Plan
Area (NPA) splits in California as shown in the following table.

Bellcore Old Test New Test Test Number
NPA Planning Letter Number Number Effective Date
92> PL-NANP-UO1 Y 23-D00-UY LD Y234 1-UY LD repruary 14, 199%
949 PL-NANP-044 949-777-0949 049-482-0949 March 16, 1998*
PL-NANP-071
323 PL-NANP-062 323-999-0323 323-946-0323 May 9, 1998
831 PL-NANP-063 831-666-0831 831-669-0831 June 13, 1998

* The effective date for the 949 test number has not changed.

All other conditions of the relief plans described in the Bellcore Planning Letters remain the same.

Questions concerning the test numbers and test number effective dates should be referred to H. Douglas
Hescox, California/Nevada Code Administrator, at 510-823-2880.

Questions concernigg the contents of this letter may be referred to Jim Deak, Bellcore, at 732-699-6612.
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